
 

 

In 2012, Gdansk Water Foundation (GFW), besides organizing trainings in order to enhance 

qualifications in the subjects of water and wastewater management, has also participated in 

promoting research outputs connected to the Water Research to Market Project, during WOD-KAN  

(Bydgoszcz) and POLEKO (Poznan) trades. Due to the fact that both of this trades differ in their main 

thematic as well as the target group, Gdansk Water Foundation had the chance to promote 

mentioned outputs in different work environments and into a wider group of end-users. During both 

promotion actions , a particular interest in the subject of lake and ground remediation, as well as in 

the concept of the sustainable development in environmental protection was visible. In addition, 

during both events, GFW has used diverse promotion materials and gadgets designed for that 

purpose (see pictures below). 

To obtain more details regarding the work of Gdansk Water Foundation please visit our web page or 

check the project available on the e-fair.  

 

Business meeting during POLEKO trades in Poznan in November 2012. 



  

Stand of Gdansk Water Foundation and Water RtoM project during  POLEKO trades. 

 

View of the Gdansk Water Foundation stand during WOD-KAN trades in May 2012 in Bydgoszcz. 

 

Business meeting during  WOD-KAN trades in may 2012 in Bydgoszcz.  



 

Business meeting with a Ukrainian Water Supply representative interested in WaterRtoM project 

work, November 2012. 

  

Example of gadgets designed and disseminated during both: the WOD-KAN and POLEKO fair. 

 


